
Hi Duplicate Lite Enthusiasts!

Our club is virtual! There were 14 tables at our first game today, Monday, May 25 which was a great start thanks to 
careful planning by everyone! We appreciate our players for taking on the challenge to learn how to play online and
we value greatly the effort of our volunteer managers in getting our virtual club up and going. Special mention to Ed

L'Heureux and Bob Dillon who navigated the technical issues. It was wonderful to have 
the opportunity to connect with fellow club members!!

We can make our online experience better if you assist us with the following:

1. To keep the game friendly and limited to our club players, we need volunteers to be substitutes for each 
game. If you have a spare morning and could fill in, please email Mike 
Foster: casinoblackjack3@gmail.com . If we have a sit out or a player is dropped and cannot get back on, 
the substitute(s) fill in free of charge.

2. Please fill in your full name on your profile as it is similar to wearing your name tag. Please introduce 
yourself at the beginning of each round. If you do this round one, it is easy to copy and paste in each 

round. For example: “Hi everyone, Jane (yella) and Ed (eddycanuck)Youngberg here”. It is 
friendlier when you know your opponents – just like 
our club!

3. Please watch the videos on our website: http://www.duplicatelite.ca/ These videos answer a lot of questions
related to all aspects of playing online. They are short, well done and worth the time invested! The more 
you are familiar with online play, the smoother the game will be!

4. If you forget to alert your bid, you can click on your bid immediately afterwards and add the explanation. If 
you don't know what an opponent's bid means, click on the bid and BBO will ask the opponent to explain.

Please note the correct email for Bob Dillon is: bdquad@telus.net

Our next game is on Wednesday which will be a 0-299 game. Thursday is an open game – both at 10:15 am. Hope 
to see you at the table!

Cheers,
John,Ed, Ben, Bob, and Jane


